
  WE HAVE MOVED! 

We are happy to announce that we are officially moved into our new  
home at 1420 Harrison Street in Quincy.   
A press conference has been scheduled for Tuesday, July 10th, at 9:00  
a.m. followed by an open house until 11:00 a.m.  The public is invited to 
attend.   
The new office will offer a more welcoming and comforting environment  
to the child victims we serve. 
We hope you can join us on July 10th and look forward to seeing you! 

 

 

Our agency could not continue its 
mission of advocating for  
children without your help.  You 
can help by: 
 

• Monetary Donation 
• Endowment Fund Donation 
• Office Supply Donation 

 

We currently have the following 
volunteer needs: 
 

• Happy Bear Presentations 
• Fundraising 
• Mailings 
 

If you would like to help, please 
contact our office at 217-223-
2272.   

 

CALENDAR OF EVENTS 

July 

04  Office closed 

12  Noon Networking - Quincy office 

19  Noon Networking - Upper Moorman Park 

August 

09  Noon Networking - Quincy 

14  Brown Bag Lunch - Macomb 

 

                                                                               July 2018 

  NEW CASA VOLUNTEERS SWORN IN  

The second group of Hancock County CASA volunteers were sworn in on 
June 12th.  Pictured are (top picture, left to right) Judge Rodney Clark, Tami 
Long, Karyn Streicher, Stephanie Meyers and Mandy Humphry (Hancock 
County CASA Coordinator). 

The first group of Pike County CASA volunteers, along with Pike County 
CASA Coordinator Sam Zenner, were sworn in on June 7th.  Pictured are 
(bottom picture, left to right) Danielle Woodyard (CASA Manager), Zenner, 
Kathryn Osment, Jean Flint, Judge Jerry Hooker, Crystal Baxter, Deborah 
Wood and Patricia Waters. 
 

Welcome and thank you to these new CASA volunteers for their dedication 
and commitment to the children in our community.   



 

1420 Harrison Street, Quincy, IL 62301 
217.223.2272 (phone)   217.223.6791 (fax) 

www.advonet.org 

     BOARD OF DIRECTORS 

The agency’s FY 19 Board of Directors was approved at its meeting on June 20th. Thank you 
to the following individuals for continuing their commitment to our mission:   
 

 Kent Snider, President   Denise Tallcott, Vice-President 

 Bob Daly, Treasurer   Joyce Waterkotte, Secretary 

 Dr. Kristie Chevalier, Past President 

 Directors: 

 Dr. Stephanie Reyburn Bill Paxton  Mandar Dighe 

 Mark Schlipman  Jeri Conboy  Shannon Nicholas 

 Tammy Niemann  Brandy Blickhan Ridder 
  
 

THANK YOU 

The agency received a grant through the Quincy 
Noon Kiwanis in the amount of $250.00.  As        
indicated in the grant request, funds will be used 
to print CASA volunteer manuals for Adams     
County.  The check was presented at the Kiwanis 
weekly meeting on June 25th.   40 area not-for-
profits were recipients of funds donated.  A big 
thank you to the Quincy Noon Kiwanis for its     
support of agencies serving area youth. 
 

Daniel and Paula Wise made a $5,000.00 donation to support the McDonough County CASA 
program. 
 

We truly appreciate your support of our agency, its mission and programs! 
 

WELCOME 

We would like to welcome Libby Gaige as the new Morgan County CASA Coordinator.  Libby 
resides in Jacksonville with her husband of 50 years and comes to the agency after many 
years in fund development, volunteer recruitment and retention, and marketing. 
 

OFFICE CLOSED 

Our offices will be closed on July 4th.  The staff at Advocacy Network for Children would like 
to wish you a safe and wonderful holiday...Todd, Ali, Danielle, Diane, Jamie C., Jamie P.,      
Jessica, Karolina, Libby, Mandy, Sam, Sue, and Vicki! 
  

For pictures from our events, please visit our Facebook page or website. 


